
 
 

  
 
 
 

  
 
June 27,2025   
 
 
WebMavic  
IT Solution Provider 
Ranchi, India 
 
Kind Attention: Mr. Kumar Srijan 
 
Subject: Letter of Appreciation for the Exceptional IT Solutions 
 

On behalf of Vista Drone UAV LLC, Abu Dhabi (UAE), we extend our sincere 
appreciation to the team at WebMavic for their commitment and timely 
delivery across all assigned services. 

The support provided to Vista Drone in website development, business email 
migration, search engine optimization, technical assistance, and video editing 
has played a pivotal role in enhancing our digital presence. With a rare blend of 
creativity and technical precision, your team has designed, hosted, and managed 
our digital platforms with the highest level of professionalism and care. 

We especially value your consistency, responsiveness, and the diligence you 
bring to every task. Your unwavering commitment to excellence has made 
WebMavic a trusted partner of Vista Drone since March 2024, and we deeply 
value this ongoing association. 

We look forward to continuing our collaboration and reaching many more 
milestones together. 

Wishing you and the entire WebMavic team continued success, growth, 
and innovation in all your future endeavors. 

Best Wishes, 

 
S.Sudan 
Chief Executive Office 
 
 
 

Vista Drone Unmanned Aerial Vehicles LLC-OPC 
(An ISO:9001 & ISO:45001 Certified Company) 

Office No. 104, Building Number 216, M-37, Mussafah 
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